
Ben Harper

14606 Hwy 65 South

Damascus, AR  72039

June 26, 2014

Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission

101 E. Capitol Ave., Suite 205

Little Rock, AR  72201

To Whom It May Concern,

While I do not farm in the Buffalo River watershed, I am still very interested in this right to farm issue. 
I am concerned that the PC&E Commission is considering a permanent moratorium on hog farms in 
this area.

To take such a drastic measure, without the science to back up the decision, sets an extreme precedent. 
What happens when they decide to allow another outside 3rd Party Rulemaking group that wants to 
change something in another area? What happens when you chose to expand beyond limits on hogs to 
include dairy, beef, poultry? While I understand this only applies to medium and large farms this time, 
what is next? All farms?

I believe those behind this request, if emboldened by your actions, will be back before this Commission 
and at the state legislature trying to expand the scope to include other farms and other businesses that 
they find unnecessary. That will be disastrous.

We need every farm we have in Arkansas, in fact we need more. Please don’t take an action that 
ultimately would impact all farms in an incredibly irresponsible way.

Sincerely,

Ben Harper


